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I was given the wrong address.
The email below was meant for planning@camden.gov.uk
Thank you.

Subject: Objection to planning application 2021/3225/P Murphys Yard Gospel Oak/Kentish Town

Hello.

I am writing please to object to the current Murphy yard plans for development in Gospel
Oak/Kentish Town.

Many of the buildings look interesting but some proposed buildings seem to be soulless
monsters.

The proposed plans are lacking affordable homes, in the appropriate number of rooms in each
property, lacking welcoming out-door space green areas/corridors and will negatively effect
area road traffic, increase stress levels on local infrastructure, negatively influence the sun
light on the neighbourhood and views from the park that are enjoyed by so so many.

Please please reject and fight their current proposals and give them a stronger brief to come
back with designs for a safer and more diverse plan including more affordable homes not just
boxes to sleep in.

Ideally with structures not over five or six or seven stories high at a maximum.

They could still make alot of money, which is clearly their objective, but a new better plan
would give a community a chance to grow from strong beginnings and be a credit to Camden.
With hope you will make our voice heard against these plans and with kindest regards,

Laura.

Laura Smith.



